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The C4C original proposal was for items from Cafe and Takeaway shops to be included in the C4C
program only.Now Wine and Spirit bottles have been included, how many of these bottles do we
see thrown out of car windows?This scheme is now becoming an increased cost to household in an
economic affordability crisis and the system seems to be failing as the discarded containers on the
side of the road is increasing.Rather than expanding the system and increasing costs to the
community, how about educating members of our community about the dangers of rubbish in our
waterways and how unsightly it looks, then provide solutions like an in-car disposal container.





